Submitted by Margaret Tweet, Camas, WA resident

| didn't see IBR post on Nextdoor.com about the DSEIS public comment period at all,
and the information today did not show it as one of the social media selected by IBR to
notify the public about the comment period. This is a major ommission, since Nextdoor
focuses on traffic issues and ODOT, WADOT, and CTRAN regularly posts on this site
related to traffic concerns, and bus service.l also did not see any ODOT, WADOT or
CTRAN posts about comment period either when checking their post history. Failing to
use this outreach, that is known to and utilized by these agencies is a significant
omission.

| Called 360-859-0494 for IBR information, heard a message that comments on
voicemail need to be in BEFORE Nov. 18. This is incorrect and could have kept people
from commenting.

This is what the website says.

Go to this link to read documents and submit comments online:

https://www.interstatebridge.org/updates-folder/supplemental-environmental-impact-
statement/

Here, you can review the Draft SEIS, the executive summary and the technical reports
that informed it. The 60-day public comment period is open Sept. 20_through Monday
Nov. 18, 2024 no later than 11:59 PM.

Section 106 & Cultural Resources comment period is also open through Nov. 18

Other comment submittal options: Email: draftseis@interstatebridge.org

include “Draft SEIS public comment” in the subject line.
Submit comments by 11:59 p.m. PST Monday, Nov. 18, 2024.


https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.interstatebridge.org%2Fupdates-folder%2Fsupplemental-environmental-impact-statement%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cji5b.exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7Ce829e68efada4685428b08dd1ef61b6d%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C638700764666436530%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C80000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0aMCfQ9a4o6NyJyRzbJXtVv4Gfn7ct8LWNpN4oUgB3Y%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.interstatebridge.org%2Fupdates-folder%2Fsupplemental-environmental-impact-statement%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cji5b.exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7Ce829e68efada4685428b08dd1ef61b6d%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C638700764666436530%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C80000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0aMCfQ9a4o6NyJyRzbJXtVv4Gfn7ct8LWNpN4oUgB3Y%3D&reserved=0
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